
 
 

www.morgannwgldc.org.uk 
 

Treasurer 

Mark Harris 
 

26 Dillwyn Road 
Sketty 

Swansea 
SA2 9AE 

 
Telephone:  01792 204995 

Chair 
Keith Silvester 

 
117, Rhydypandy Road 

Rhydypandy 
Swansea 
SA6 6PB 

 
Telephone: 07779008940 

Secretary 

Roger Pratley 
 

8 Pentrepoeth Road 
Morriston 
Swansea 
SA6 6AB 

 
Telephone:  01792 771089 

Mobile:  07715593961 
Email:  roger@rdsp.fsnet.co.uk 

30
th
 January, 2017 

 

To All Providers and Performers on the Bridgend, Neath Port Talbot and Swansea 

Localities of ABM UHB Dental Lists. 
 
Dear Colleague, 

 

Preliminary Notice of General Meeting of General Dental Practitioners 
 
Preliminary notice is hereby given of the General Meeting of GDP Providers and Performers on the Bridgend, 

Neath Port Talbot and Swansea Localities of Abertawe Bro Morgannwg University Health Board Dental Lists to 

be held on Monday, 24
th

 April, 2017 at 7.00pm at the Education Centre, Morriston Hospital.  The agenda 

and relevant papers will be circulated about seven days prior to the Meeting.  Please make every effort to 

attend. 

 
Any Motions to be tabled at the meeting and proposed amendments to the Constitution should be sent to me by 

Monday, 13
th

 March, 2017 so that they can be processed and circulated with the papers for the Meeting. 

 

Election of 15 Members to serve on the LDC for a period of Four Years from 

24
th

 April 2017 
 

Nominations are invited from interested GDP’s to stand for election to the LDC.  In accordance with the 

constitution there are FIVE vacancies from Bridgend Locality, FOUR from Neath Port Talbot Locality and SIX 

from the Swansea Locality.  The attached Nomination Form must be used for this purpose and interested 

persons must be nominated and seconded by two colleagues who must be GDP's or Specialists on the same 

Locality Dental List as the nominated person.  Completed Nomination Forms must be sent to the Returning 

Officer, Mr Richard Williams, Primary Care Support Manager (Dental), Primary and Community Services 

Unit, Floor 2, Beacon Centre, Langdon Road, Swansea, SA1 8QY, by Friday, 3
rd

 March, 2017.  Please 

mark the envelope ‘LDC Nomination’.  Should more nominations be received than vacancies an election will 

be conducted by postal ballot of all GDP’s on the relevant list or lists. 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Roger Pratley 

Secretary, Morgannwg LDC 

http://www.morgannwgldc.org.uk/

